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Mr. President,

Ukraine welcomes the delegation of Nigeria and thanks for the country’s adherence to the UPR process. 

We commend the establishment of the inter-ministerial National Committee on UPR and its responsible approach in preparation of the national report. 

We positively note the efforts undertaken by the Government to implement recommendations from the previous UPR’s cycle and some progress achieved in respect of human rights, including through the adoption of numerous legislative acts.  

We recommend:

- to ratify OP2 to the ICCPR;

- to establish the National Preventive Mechanism in accordance with the OPCAT.

Recognizing the threats of HIV/AIDS spread and commending response to this challenge, we encourage the Government to further strengthen efforts for the effective implementation of the strategy aimed at combating the epidemic.  

We wish the delegation of Nigeria a successful review and further progress in promotion and protection of human rights.

I thank you.
